GUINSTER

FLORIDA’S LAW FIRM FOR BUSINESS

Our File Number: 46679.00003
Writer’s Direct Dial Number: 954.468.1391
Writer’s E-Mail Address: hdavis@gunster.com

March 25, 2021

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Scott Reale, AICP

Senior Planner

Liaison, Zoning Board of Appeals
City of Pompano Beach

100 W. Atlantic Boulevard
Pompano Beach, FL 33060

Re:  Reguest For Postponement — Notice of Appeal - U-Haul Co. of Florida
Project Number PZ # 21-10000002

Dear Scott:

Pursuant to the Zoning Board of Appeals (“ZBA”) Rules of Procedure, U-Haul Co. of
Florida is hereby requesting a postponement of its Notice of Appeal filed with the City on March
11, 2021. We are requesting a time certain postponement until the May 20, 2021 ZBA meeting.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 954-468-1391, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Jo] Feide Davie Ruapit

Heidi Davis Knapik

cc: via email
Wesley Chadwick, Esqg.
Mario Martinez
Davina Bean
Brian Seymour, Esq.
David Recor
Mark Berman, Esq.
James Saunders, Esq.
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